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SIR ELLIS KADOORIE SECONDARY SCHOOL (WEST KOWLOON) 
No. 22 Hoi Fan Road, Tai Kok Tsui, West Kowloon. 

Tel: 2576 1871Fax: 2882 4548 

E-mail address: sekss100@edb.gov.hk       School Website: www.seksswk.edu.hk 

 

Parents’ Letter No. 14 

17 February 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Class Arrangements after Chinese New Year, School Photo Day for S5 & S6 Students 

Please be informed of the following matters:  

1.  Class Arrangements after Chinese New Year 

The objective of the Education Bureau (EDB) has been to progressively increase the time for face-to-

face classes in a gradual and orderly manner.  The EDB, after taking into account the development of 

the COVID-19 pandemic, advice of health experts and the preparedness of schools, has decided that all 

schools should be allowed to arrange a maximum of one-third of the total number of students of the 

schools to return to campuses on a half-day basis after the Chinese New Year holidays. 

In order to strike a balance between meeting the learnings of students and preventing and fighting the 

pandemic, the following class arrangements will be adopted after the Chinese New Year holidays: 

Period Face-to-face lessons Zoom lessons 

22-26 February 2021 S5 and S6* S1 to S4 

1-5 March 2021 S1 and S4 S2, S3 and S5 

8-12 March 2021 S2 and S3 S1, S4 and S5 

15-29 March 2021 S1-S5 Half-yearly Examination in school  

(Details and exam timetables will be provided later) 
 

*S6 will have their graduation assembly on 26 February in the afternoon, no lesson in the morning. 

 

2. School Photo Day for S5 & S6 Students 

 

School Photo Day for S5 and S6 students will be held on 22 February 2021 (Monday). All S5 and 

S6 students should wear clean and tidy winter school uniform for photo-taking when coming back to 

school. 
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To safeguard the health of all stakeholders, our school will continue to put in place the preventive 

measures stipulated in “Health Protection Measures for Schools” issued by the EDB and “Health Advice 

to Schools for the Prevention of COVID-19” issued by the Centre for Health Protection.  Such measures 

include wearing masks all the time within the school campus, maintaining appropriate social distances, 

measuring temperatures of teachers, staff and students at school entrances, etc.   

 

Please also note that the school tuck shop remains closed and the water fountains will continue to be 

suspended for use.  Students are advised to bring their own light refreshments and water to school if 

necessary. 

 

The COVID-19 situation has still been fluctuating. The above class arrangements after Chinese New 

Year may subject to change according to the latest announcement and guideline given by the EDB.  

Nevertheless, we do look forward to meeting our students on campus phase by phase after the Chinese 

New Year.  

Thank you for your kind attention, understanding and cooperation. 

 

                Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

       YEUNG KWONG Mong-ha 

           Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Parents’ Letter can be found on our school homepage (http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/) and eClass Parent App. 

 

 

 

http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/
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官立嘉道理爵士中學 (西九龍) 

二零二零至二零二一年度 第十四號家長信撮要 (詳情請參閱英文版) 

各位家長/監護人:                                                   2021年 2月 17日 

1. 農曆新年後的課堂安排 

教育局的目標是逐步和有序地增加面授課堂時間，在考慮到疫情的發展、專家的建議和學校

的準備情況之後，決定允許所有學校在農曆新年假期後安排學生返回校園，條件是佔全校學

生總人數最多三分一，上課時間以半天為限。 

為了使學生學習與預防抗疫之間取得平衡，農曆新年假期後將採取以下課堂安排： 

 

時段 面授課堂 Zoom 網上課堂 

2021年 2月 22-26日  中五及中六* 中一至中四 

2021年 3月 1-5日 中一及中四 中二、中三及中五 

2021年 3月 8-12日 中二及中三 中一、中四及中五 

2021 年 3月 15-29日 
在學校進行中一至中五級上學期考試  

(詳情及考試時間表稍後公佈) 
 

*中六學生於 2月 26日下午參加畢業學生歡送會，上午沒有課堂。 

2.  中五、中六學生相片拍攝日 

中五和中六學生的相片拍攝日將於 2021年 2月 22日（星期一）舉行，所有中五和中六學生

必須穿著整齊冬季校服回校拍照。 

為了保障大家的健康，本校將繼續採取教育局發佈的「學校健康保護措施」和衞生防護中心

發佈的「預防 2019 冠狀病毒病的健康指引」中規定的預防措施，包括在校園內必須配戴口

罩、保持適當的社交距離，教職員和學生必須在校門前量度體溫等等。 

此外，請注意學校的小賣部仍會關閉，飲水機將繼續暫停使用，建議同學有需要時自備食水

和茶點。 

2019冠狀病毒病的疫情仍然反覆，以上的農曆新年後的課堂安排可能因應教育局發出的最新

宣佈及指引而有所變更。不過，我們仍期盼在農曆新年後分階段在校園裡跟同學見面。 

感謝各位的合作和垂注。 

 

此家長信可於學校網頁(http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/)及 eClass 家長應用程式內查閱。 


